
 

25 February 2019 
 
Dear Parents  
 
The annual Speech and Drama Festival will take place during the 
week Monday 8th – Friday 12th April 2019 in the Marketplace 
Theatre.  A fee of £3 per pupil is required for each entry.  If you 
would like your child to participate please send payment into 
school in an envelope with their name and class clearly marked 
on it.  Parents are responsible for taking their child to the Speech 
& Drama Festival and remaining with them. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return to school with the 
entry fee by Friday 8th March 2019.  Please note late entries will 
not be accepted. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
PAUL DUGGAN 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 

I  would like  my child ………………………………………..   
 
in Primary ………to enter the Speech & Drama Festival and 
 
enclose £3 for the entry fee. 
 


 
SIGNED …………………………………………………..  
PARENT/GUARDIAN 


